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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE July 8, 2003 

Summer greetings! 
I hope you are all enjoying a wonderful summer. At this writing, I begin a long 

awaited trip to Sweden with my mother, her cousin, my sisters and my daughter. We will 
be seeing as much as we can in just shy of two weeks, including finding the farm where my 
grandmother was born and the church where she was christened nearly a century ago. At 

2003 
WRA least part of what draws me to rosemaling and to Swedish painting is the deep 

love and feeling of connection to the past that comes with knowing more about 
..,._ ___ O_ffi_,c_e_r_s __ ...,. our families and what their lives might have been like. Blest be the tie that 
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binds. So, here I am writing a quick message to you ... having procrastinated to 
the last possibte moment!! Uffda. 

Our meeting on May 4th was well attended and the program was great. 
We saw the wonderful new video featuring Ethel Kvalheim and were treated to 
a presentation by Florence Buck (one of our organization's founding members). 
She shared her wealth of knowledge as she showed us many of the rosemaled 
pieces in the collection at the Scandinavian Cultural Center at PLU. It was a 
delightful and inspiring afternoon. We owe Florence and all of the founding 
members a great deal of thanks for getting this all started. Let us continue their 
good work. 

You will find the Western Rosemalers survey in this issue. Please take a 
few minutes to complete it and return to us. Let us know what you are thinking 
and once we compile all of the response information, it will truly be a help in 
planning for the future. I am excited about the enthusiasm I felt at the May 
meeting. The future is bright and planning ahead allows us to maximize 
opportunities. ' t · 

There has been a wonderful response to the Fall workshop. So there will 
be many happy painters enjoying that class in late September. Additionally, we 
have another great opportunity in Spring of 2004. Pam Ruckinski will be 
coming west to teach a group in Petersburg, Alaska, and we are trying to 
coordinate some classes in our area at that time. Probably late April or early 
May ... those details will be a little more firmed up in a month or two. Pam is a 
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